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HOME DEPARTMENT.

Increase.
Presbyterial Socielies:
HAMILTON........ ................... .......... Smithville Auxiliary.
SAMNIA........ ..................... Thedford, " Heart and Hand" M.B.
LONDON...... .... London, St. Andrew's Church, "The *Outlook" M. B

*We regret that this Band was omitted from the list of new societies
in November LETTER LEAFLET.

The Mission Band reported in November LEAFLET as the " St.
Andrew's Church Mission Band," should have appeared as " The Murray
Mission Band," St, Andrew's Church Mission S. School, London.

Notice.
The Board desires to remind those who organize new Auxiliaries or

Mission Bands that they should instruct the newly appointed secretary to
write to ber Presbyterial Secretary, without delay, announcing the naine of
the new society, de- of organization, number of menbers, names of the
officers, etc. It is the duty of the Presbyterial Secretary to apprize the
Hone Secretaty of such organization.

Life Members for December.
Miss Flora McColl, South Westminster.
Mrs. Ardill, St. Andrew's Aux., London.
Mrs. F. Napier, St. Agnes de Dundee.
Mrs. James Barclay, Wardrope Aux., Guelph.

Note to Auxiliaries.
As many of the annual Presbyterial meetings will be held in the early

months of the new year, Auxiliaries will kindly bear in mind the sabjects
which they have been asked to consider> in order that their representatives
at Presbyterial meetings may be prepared to come to a finding in regard
to them. These are :-1. The suggestion from Hamilton that the Presby-
terial reports be read at the close of the devotional hour on Tuesday after-
noon, the first day of tle annual meeting, thus leaving more time on the
following day for the introduction of topics which may be of interest to the
Society. 2. The advisability of appointing a Mission Band Secretary for
the wlole Society.

The Foreign Mission Reports.
The Home Secretary has still some copies of the Foreign Mission

Committee's Report on hand, and will send them to those who miake
application.


